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Staffing Changes in the Early Years (Nursery and Reception) Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

From Monday March 8th all pupils in primary schools across England will be returning to their classrooms. Pupils at Warwick 

Bridge will be doing the same. There are a few staff changes that are taking place and one of these is in the Early Years 

Snowy Owls Class. 

 

Mrs McBride will soon be leaving to go on maternity leave shortly after the Easter holidays. Up until that time she will be 

working with individuals and small groups of pupils in the Y1/2 class. Her role as EY lead will be taken on by both Mrs Holliday 

and Mrs Douglass.  

 

Mrs Holliday has a vast wealth of experience teaching children at the younger end of primary and will bring this to the Snowy 

Owls Class where she already works once every fortnight. She will now be working all day on Monday and Tuesday.  

 

On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, Mrs Douglass will lead the class. Mrs Douglass was the EY lead in school a few years 

ago and has an enormous amount of experience in working with Nursery and Reception children. She will once again use 

her expertise in this area returning to the EY classroom. 

 

Both Mrs Holliday and Mrs Douglass will ensure that they continue to provide the best quality education to all the children 

in EY. As parents of very young children themselves, both teachers know the importance of ensuring the foundations of 

education in the very young are taught in the best ways possible. 

 

Working alongside Mrs Douglass and Mrs Holliday will be a very experienced and able team. Mrs Broatch and Miss Hall have 

worked for some years with this age group and the school is very confident in their abilities to further the educational 

experiences of the EY pupils.  

 

Miss Marshall will also be working with the class and she has had a number of placements at Warwick Bridge and has great 

skill and judgement in working with our youngest children. She will be working with the whole class for the remainder of 

the school year. 

 

Everyone at Warwick Bridge is looking forward to the return to school and getting back in to all the fun educational activities 

that we do. For our Snowy Owls, the staffing will be new, but we hope that the transition will run as smoothly as possible. 

All our staff are professionals and always seek to perform the best standards possible. 

 

If you would like to discuss matters further, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Ashton 


